August 25, 1995

I L %0 [V
Mr. Al Linero
Bureau of Air Regulation Bureau of
Florida Department of Environmental Protection Alr. Regulation

2800 Blsir Stone Road
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Re: Flnrida Power Carparation
Intercession City Facility
Permit Extension to Accommodate Title V

Dear Mr. Linero:

Due to the extensions of time for submitting Title V applications, the above-referenced facility construction permit {AC 48-
203114) requires an extension to accommodate the Title V application due date. The Title V permit application for this
source is currently due on January 1, 1996, and DEP has indicated that the application submittal deadline may be extended
further, until June 15, 1996. As a consequence, an extension of the construction permit until September 15, 1998 is
requested. An extension until September 15, 1996 will allow for any future delays in the Title V application due dates.

If you should have eny questions concerning the above, please feel free to contact me at {813) 866-5158.

Sincerely,
W/ N A ()\_QO\-[[("SD
Scott H. Oshourn S_e,\l A0 C 03
Senior Environmental Engineer /,; AR AN B a) ;’_") cr- g

i
£C: Clair Fancy, FDEP

Charles Collins, FOEP Central District
Ken Kosky, KBN
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